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The City Council

City of Takoma Park

7500 Maple Ave.

Takoma Park, MD 20912





                26 April 2007
To Members of the City Council:

Re: Two recommendations from the Public Safety Citizens Advisory Committee

During the meeting of April 25, 2007, the Public Safety Citizens Advisory Committee (PSCAC) unanimously passed the following two motions: 
 
(1) Motion to recommend to the City Council to fund and expeditiously hire a Crime Analyst for the police department. 
 
(2) Motion to recommend to the City Council that it ensure that the City provide the allocated $75,000 to the Safe Takoma initiative. 
 
Since both Gayle Fisher-Stewart and I, Andy Kelemen, are also involved in the leadership of Safe Takoma Inc.  we recused ourselves from initiating, discussing and voting on the second motion so as to avoid any appearance of conflict of interest.  The motion relating to Safe Takoma Inc. was introduced by another PSCAC member and was voted on by the rest of the committee.  Both motions were carried unanimously.
  
Thank you for your consideration of our advice and recommendation on these two matters of concern. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Andy Kelemen


Gayle Fisher-Stewart 
PSCAC chair



 PSCAC vice-chair
 

Takoma Park Public Safety Citizens Advisory Committee








